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My name is Ryan Hebert and I am a veteran of the Marine Corps. I am opposed to 

excessive laws being made just to hinder the rights of Oregonians given by the 

constitution.  Making new bills to further make the process of obtaining a firearm is an 

excessive abuse of power. It only hurts and negatively impacts lawful citizens. 

Criminals will still obtain firearms through the black market which will only get bigger 

with more firearm laws. It's a proven fact as well. The states with the most firearm 

laws, have the most firearm crime. A federal background check is enough to obtain a 

firearm if approved. Extra local people just slow the process down in hopes that the 

person applying will just give up and go away. Oregonians won't stand for this. It's a 

harsh punishment to lawful citizens. Instead of new firearm laws, we need harsh 

punishment on Criminals who break the law. That's how you fix it. Punish the 

Criminals and reward the lawful citizens.  I thank you for your time.  


